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RECOGNITIONS

Winston Receives SABA Chicago’s Diversity Award

OCTOBER 7, 2017

Winston & Strawn was presented with the South Asian Bar Association (SABA) of Chicago’s Diversity Award at the

8th annual SABA Gala on October 7. Associate Saranya Raghavan attended the event on behalf of the firm. Winston

served as a sponsor of the event.

SABA is a national organization for South Asian legal professionals with a recognized and trusted forum for

professional growth and advancement, and promotes the civil rights and access to justice for the South Asian

community.
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